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2-2.   Refer to MDU’s response to DR 1-2, part c. Provide the current summer and winter  
         rating, in MVA, and provide the kilovolts applicable to the new line. 
 
Response: 
The voltage rating of the transmission line will remain the same before and after the project is 
completed at 115 kilovolts. The current summer rating is 102 MVA and the current winter rating is 
123 MVA.  
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